BVB: Information Disclosure on the grand opening of Viet Capital Bank
On February 22, 2024, Viet Capital Commercial Joint Stock Bank (BVBank) announced Official Dispatch No. 440A/24/BVBank/CBTT-TTTH as follows:
[bookmark: _GoBack]On February 21, 2024, Viet Capital Commercial Joint Stock Bank received Official Dispatch No. 94/PTH1 from the State Bank of Vietnam - Phu Tho Province Branch on "approving the change of location of BVBank Phu Tho Branch" specifically: Approve changing the location of the headquarters of Viet Capital Commercial Joint Stock Bank - Phu Tho Branch as follows:
· Former address: No. 1225 Hung Vuong Avenue, Tien Cat Ward, Viet Tri City, Phu Tho Province.
· New address: No. 2441 - 2443 Hung Vuong Avenue, Nong Trang Ward, Viet Tri City, Phu Tho Province. 
